

Jennett's Park CE Primary School

Head Teacher: Mrs Elizabeth Savage 3 Tawny Owl Square, Jennett's Park, Bracknell RG12 8EB T: 01344 301269

secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk

Y5 Planetarium experience

15th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are delighted to inform you of our intention to have an in-school Planetarium experience for Year 5 on Wednesday 22nd October, as an exciting celebration and learning opportunity for our space topic, which we are studying for the whole Autumn Term.

The children will have the opportunity to enjoy a guided tour of the Universe in an inflatable, dome planetarium and enjoy in-depth learning from the visiting astrologist.

To support the school's continuous enrichment programme, we would like to request a voluntary contribution of £11.08 for this individual activity. This has been set up for you to pay through ParentPay and the any voluntary contributions need to be made by 10^{th} October. Unfortunately, if we do not receive sufficient voluntary donations, we will have to cancel this experience.

Many thanks for your support,

Miss Picton and Miss Connolly The Year 5 Team





